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January 20, 2015

Carroll Bryan

1500 W Old Buckley Road

Ashland. Ky 41102

Dear KY Power, AEP,

My wife and I are writing to express our concerns about the rising

cost of the electric bills each month.

l am retired, my wife having never worked in any public works; find it

hard to make ends meet with the rising costs of groceries, medicines,

etc. and now the electric utility.

I have been retired since 2000 and am on a limited income.

Please reconsider raising the cost of our and other low income people'

electric bills so high.

Thanks for taking the time to read this.

Sincerely, Carroll Bryan
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I am writing to APPOSE Kentucky Power request to raise the BILL

by 12.1/2%.
There are children in this county that do not have money to buy

food. The school system and Helping Hands are sending some
food home, at this time with the children.
This rate increase will also put my wife and I in a bind.
We are on a fixed income

Charles & Eula Evans

808 James St.
Flatwoods, KY. 41139
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